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Senator Barnett asked:  
 
How many meetings have you had with the AMA and how have they progressed? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Representatives from the Department met with the Australian Medical Association (AMA) 
on 27 April 2010 to discuss the diabetes measure.  AMA representatives provided initial 
views and comments on the proposed program arrangements, which the Department noted.  
The Department also met with a number of stakeholders, including the AMA, to discuss the 
primary health care reforms on 26 May 2010.   


